
Wednesday 26th February  

9.15am-10.15am 

Military Leadership group 

are planning  a quiz for 

our next coffee morning. 

Please come along and 

support them  

 

 

 

 

 

Military Groups Running this Term 
 

Mi l itary Lunch Club on Wednesday at 12pm -1pm  

 

Deployment Group on Wednesday Morning  

 

Lit t le Troops Lit t le Troops After School Club on Monday at 2.50pm -

3.20pm (Limited places)  
 

Outdoor Learning wi l l cont inue this term. We wil l be looking to take 

chi ldren f rom dif ferent classes out to learn in the outdoors.  

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up 

this term for our 

Military Families  

 Issue Three:: Term Three 

Armed Forces Adventures   

Deployment coming up or moving soon? 

Please inform the school on any deployments or changes of circumstances by 

contacting the school office.  

Deployment support for children. PSW Jackie Bury will be running a 

deployment group on a Wednesday to support military children.  

Can you spare an hour on Wednesday 

to support our Military Lunch Club? 

Little Troopers After School Club  

We will be working towards the blue badge. 

Blue badges are awarded for sending in 

interesting letters, stories, makes, pictures, 

poems, good ideas for the programme, and 

for having appeared on Blue Peter.  

We are looking for parent/carer  volunteers 

to support these sessions.  

 

Deployment group will be making memory jars and boxes to 

support children with parents/and careers away.   

Please donate shoe boxes and clean glass jars with lids to the 

office.  

Deployment  

Club  



Launch of the NEW RAF Lossiemouth Community Facebook Page and The Lossie Hoot!  

The new RAF Lossiemouth Community Support Facebook page is now live! Share what 

info you'd like to see, and the team will work to create a valuable resource for you. 

Don't forget to give it a follow—it’ll complement the existing RAF Lossiemouth HIVE 

page!  

Stay updated with Announcements, Base updates, and Community info delivered 

straight to your inbox. Simple, easy, and helpful!  

Getting connected….. 

The Dandelion Project works with schools, local partners, and relevant 

organisations to enhance educational support for children from Armed Forces 

families, including regulars, reservists, and veterans. It provides tailored resources, 

guidance, and professional development to address their unique needs and 

improve their educational experience.  

www.facebook.com/DandelionProjectMoray 

 

A private Facebook group for families is set up for you to join if 

they wish. Please search for Linkwood Military Families 

www.facebook.com/ groups/583839256954403  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61567094103376&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW6uYAKbP8Wjh6ysXxXFlKy9fAPExzxFuNtTUjXYRw5NHmcLJyMZY0xcHH-Rg8kQguJxXnSc7sjo7vHmWz4INwsdWJOlQHgpk_CBu1KbhQcRvHsoaL4BvIQrwP0BnIbghPEMJZrrdWoQYofobuITeBK8t8Q8ZOsxe8OHWFhrmXdE4UjJtiPJ817RWpHc
https://www.facebook.com/raflossiemouthhive?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW6uYAKbP8Wjh6ysXxXFlKy9fAPExzxFuNtTUjXYRw5NHmcLJyMZY0xcHH-Rg8kQguJxXnSc7sjo7vHmWz4INwsdWJOlQHgpk_CBu1KbhQcRvHsoaL4BvIQrwP0BnIbghPEMJZrrdWoQYofobuITeBK8t8Q8ZOsxe8OHWFhrmXdE4UjJtiPJ817RWpHcJO0DejsviPn

